
 

 
 
 
 
Information from Axess Logistics to our customers regarding 
production and transport capacity in December 2024 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
At Axess Logistics, we would like to inform you about our production and transport planning 
for December 2024, considering the public holidays this year and the resulting reduced 
capacity. During week 52, we will only have two working days, and during week 1, there will 
be three working days. In a period of high demand for our services, it is essential that we 
work together to ensure that all aspects of our operations run efficiently. 
 
Production capacity PDI/Terminal: In the last week of December and the first week of 
January, we will have limited production. This reduction in capacity may affect our delivery 
times, and we want to be transparent with you about this situation. Our production is 
scheduled to return to normal levels in week 2 of January 2025, and we are doing our 
utmost to manage this transition as smoothly as possible. 
 
Transport capacity: Transport capacity during week 52 is estimated to be at 30%, while in 
week 1, we will have a capacity of 50%. This means we can expect limited transport capacity 
during these weeks, so we recommend planning your logistics well in advance. To ensure 
that we can meet your needs, it is important that you place your orders as early as possible. 
 
The Importance of early planning: We want to emphasize the importance of submitting 
your vehicle orders and requests as early as possible. Early planning and ordering are crucial 
for us to meet your needs and avoid potential delivery delays. The sooner we have your 
orders, the better we can manage capacity and ensure everything runs smoothly as planned. 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this period. Together, we can 
navigate these challenges and continue to deliver high-quality services. 
 
If you have any questions or need more information, please do not hesitate to contact your 
Key Account Manager or our customer support. We are here to assist you. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Magnus Karlsson 
CCO 
Axess Logistics 
 


